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EOL Notice of BPF-360S0R7 

 

Bellnix would like to inform you that BPF-360S0R7 is going to be obsolete soon. 

 

 

1. Discontinued Product 

BPF-360S0R7   

 

2. Discontinued Reason 

Along with materials used inside the product became EOL, it became difficult to manufacture and supply.   

 

3. Key Dates 

1) The last date to order discontinued product is July 31, 2021. 

2) The last date of shipment is November 30, 2021. 

 

4. Inquiry 

Please contact Bellnix sales for more details. 

TEL：81-48-864-7733  E-mail：info@bellnix.co.jp 
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